
 

 

 
MELIÁ HOTELS INTERNATIONAL, S.A. (the "Company"), in compliance with 
the provisions of the Securities Market Act, hereby informs the National Securities 
Market Commission (CNMV) of the following: 
 
  

RELEVANT INFORMATION 
 
Further to the Privileged Information (PI) sent on 10 June 2021 under registration 
number 9921, the Board of Directors of the Company, and following the 
temporary suspension of the short and long-term remuneration scheme agreed 
within the framework of the Socio-economic situation arising from COVID-19, the 
Board of Directors, upon the proposal of the Nomination, Remuneration and 
Corporate Social Responsibility Committee, has decided to resume and fix  the 
short-term Variable Remuneration of the Chief Executive Officer for the year 
2021.  
 
The Company will report on all decisions made regarding remuneration 
(parameters, objectives, etc.) in the Annual Report on the Remuneration of 
Directors for the year 2021.  
 
 
In Palma (Mallorca), 14th October 2021 
 


